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Submission from the Australasian Plant Pathology Society

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on these proposed changes.  I understand that a 
removal in the AQIS fee subsidy for exports will increase the cost for exporters, but will not 
have a direct bearing on plant pathology issues.

Dr. Elaine Davison,
President of the Australasian Plant Pathology Society


